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Accession Number 99-537

Description
Photo of Paul G. Hoffman, Director of the Marshall
Plan, telling a news conference that the French coal
strike is "Moscow directed" and possibly Russia's last
determined effort to halt European recovery. He had
just returned from a European trip on behalf of the
European Cooperation Administration. From: Beth
Gore

Date(s)
October 29, 1948


